
 

 

 

Summary of Resident’s issues and actions  

Ward: Tyburn Road   

Date of meeting: 12th February 2017, 6.30pm Castle Vale TRA  

 

Present: Councillors Sharpe and Clinton  

                Officers     Lesley Bannister – Community Governance Manager 

            

                There were 4 residents in attendance.    

Apologies – Councillor Brown and John Mole  

Notice of recording read out.   

Local Innovations Fund Update -Councillor Sharpe  

Councillor Sharpe stated that Cabinet met in December to discuss the Tyburn L.I.F project which was the first that the City had received and gave it’s full  

approval . The comments from the Cabinet were that the project was exactly what had been previously hoped would come from the initiative and   Tyburn 

Ward had “set the bar to a very high level for the rest of the City to work to”. Councillor Sharpe went on to say that a project officer from BCC (John Mole) 

will now work with the TRA to ensure that the program is working and is meeting the agreed objectives throughout the life span of the project. Councillor 

Sharpe asked Raymond Goodwin to explain to the meeting what the projects aim was. 

Raymond Goodwin from the Castle Vale tenants and residents alliance  -Firstly Mr Goodwin said how pleased he was that this project was going to 

happen and that  match funding from other organisations was already in place .He went on to say that “ The Tyburn Pop up support service “would provide 

an outreach support service for the vulnerable  residents within  the Tyburn Ward (Pype Hayes, Erdington Hall, Birches Green and Castle Vale ).The aim of 

the project is to  provide services such as  mobile library service ,finance advice services and health and employment service to the most vulnerable , by 

taking the service to them. Mr Goodwin said he would come to future the Ward meetings and update the Ward on how the project was progressing.  
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Residents Issues    

1. Virgin media – Residents were concerned over the positioning of the cabinets on the foot paths. The main concern was the closeness to residents 

fencing which was making maintenance of the fences difficult .Councillor Clinton said there had been many such issues and concerns all over the 

City. She continued that the ward councillors had a long snagging list.  

2. Wagtail Walk –Residents were concerned over the condition of Wagtail walk follow its disturbance after cabling work on the estate, they were 

particular concerned over not being consulted about the reinstatement. 

The Councillors suggested to the assembled group that really this should be a topic for the next meeting and they proposed that an invitation should be 

extended to Virgin Media and the Engineers so that the Ward and its residents could discuss this matter. It was proposed that the next meeting should take 

place at Castle Vale TRA on the 23rd of February.       

 

Future Meeting Themes – Wagtail walk  

Next Meeting - February 23rd 6.30pm Venue Castle Vale TRA 

The meeting closed at 7.00pm  
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NO. Resident or Forum or Residents group 

Details    

Concern ,issue or proposal  Type of action to 

be taken (if any )  

Officer or Member with 

responsibility 

1 Resident  Wagtail walk – Concern was raised over how it was going to be 

reinstated to its original state after media installation works have 

been carried. 

Ward meeting on 

this issue and 

invite Engineers 

and Virgin Media   

Councillor Sharpe and 

Lesley Bannister 

2     

3     

4  .      
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